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Alexis Hyder of St. George Worcester recently spent 7 months volunteering in Monrovia, Liberia with the Clinton
Foundation HIV/AIDS Initiative. This west African country faces significant
challenges as it rebuilds after 14 years of civil war. Much of the country's
infrastructure was destroyed, including the power grid, roads and bridges.
Since October 2006, the Clinton Foundation has assisted the government in
rebuilding the country's health system.

From January to August 2008, Alexis was
stationed in the country's Ministry of Health
and Social Welfare, assisting the Deputy
Minister for Social Welfare on a range of
projects to aid Liberia's most
vulnerable people. With her
Foundation colleagues, Alexis
created a professional develop-
ment program for junior staff at

the Ministry.
Alexis lived in a very comfortable apartment building with her
fellow volunteers. The Foundation ensured they got to work (and
handled the bumpy roads) safely by providing a car and driver for
their daily commute. Weekends were spent buying vibrant fabric at the marketplace, and then rushing to the tailor to
have dresses made. Alexis and her friends also enjoyed Liberia's gorgeous beaches. There are several Lebanese
restaurants in Liberia, owned by families who have been in the country for generations, and so Alexis enjoyed many
meals of fattoush and zahtar while she was away!

At our January meeting this year, Alexis gave a presentation of her time spent in Africa, which also included a safari
in Kenya. Along with her many stories, she showed items she had purchased, including some colorful fabrics and
clothes, and traditional African masks. Alexis suggested some books about Liberia and other African countries,
including Helene Cooper's "The House at Sugar Beach." While in Africa, she wrote a blog of her experiences,

and included many photos, which you are welcome to visit at: http://liberianliving.blogspot.com
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The Antiochian Women's Project 2009
Children With Special Needs
4
[ Each church has a special fund-raiser—many have a Dinner,
- *4 L a Bake Sale, or a Parish Christmas Card.
"4 68 ! #:1 In addition, a Basket Collection is taken during a Liturgy
457 467 in March (Women’s Month).
# N #oT# All proceeds should be sent to our Treasurer, Carol Swydan,
"y "B ; 6 and a listing of how the funds were collected
’ 6 " should be sent to our Vice-President, Delores George.
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Please send me items of interest for inclusion
in the next Newsletter

Activities? Trivia? Photos of your group?

Notes about Members? Special Programs?

Pam Samara
304 Maple Ave Shrewsbury, MA 01545
pms@townisp.com




